
Come see what we’re doing
 During the month of February, we are opening 

the doors of every school for public tours.

We welcome everyone to join us by visiting 
our community’s schools, whether you have 

children in ASD or not.

 Every Tuesday 
Every school
 9:30 a.m.

All February
Evening tour at 6 p.m., Tuesday, Feb. 25 only

www.asdk12.org/visit

 AnchorageSchoolDistrict  @asd_info
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